
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard 10\1 and Oksana 4\4 
Anniversary 7\28\96 

Elisabeth 12\20\00 & David 9\24\04 

Please Send Correspondence 
to our Sending Church =====> 

   My US # (513) 969-4229 

  mahers4jesus@gmail.com 

Sending Church: 
Berean Baptist Church 

Pastor Robert Backscheider  

24241 State Line Rd. 

Lawrenceburg, IN 47025 

Working with: 
Charity Baptist Mission 
P.O.  Box 692 
Bristol, TN 37621-0692 
(423) 878-5800 
www.charitybaptistmission.org 

 

Dear Praying Pastors, Brothers and Sisters,   Ukrainian Crisis Letter January 2024 

Our Greatest Joy except our own Salvation is knowing that our Children know the Lord Jesus Christ as their Saviour. 

On that note we want to thank so many of you who Prayed for our son David, Halleluiah!  He got SAVED!!! 

Oksana had asked him to read and analyze a few Gospel Tracts (Chick tracts) which we were praying about giving 

to Feruza, our Muslim friend.  As he read them, He realized that he had not really called upon the Lord to Save him 

from his whole heart.  *We began to see the Lord changing our son and could hardly believe our eyes how caring 

and reciprocating he became as the Spirit of the Lord changed his heart and fruit began to grow instead of thorns 

and thistles!  Christ indwelling us through His Holy Spirit truly does transform the heart and change our desires.  (Our 

hearts rejoiced that he professed Christ openly to his best friend.  He is planning to get baptized at Lakeside Baptist 

Church in Lemansky, Ukraine this summer when the whole family will be there.  He is even passing his tithe to the 

Church through me on our current trip.)  Please Pray the Lord will show him His Perfect Will for his life!  Pray for him 

also as he goes to do volunteer work in Ukraine from April 8th - August 12th. {It is true that they cannot get away from 

Prayer!} 

As I write this letter, Oksana is packing our suitcases for our trip to Ukraine from February 14th to April 10th.  Upon 

our arrival in Poland, we will be sending out a box of literature to Ireland to help a missionary reach the Ukrainian 

refugees in his area.  We will also be ministering in a Ukrainian Church in Poland on the 18th.  Then we head into 

Ukraine where a good portion of our trip we will be ministering to Lakeside Baptist Church in Lemansky.  Slavic our 

national pastor could really use some encouragement and help.  He is already planning for me to teach his class for 

our young preachers.  Pray for us as we will also be making many Evangelistic Visits among the displaced souls 

living in the Lemansky area. 

**After Lemansky we will be making evangelistic visits in villages around both Chernovtsy and Khmelnitsky.  

*** Evangelistic Crusade in the city of Dnipro from March 10th – 17th. A group of Brothers & Sisters will be going out 
with different Baptist churches in the Dnipro Region to make Evangelistic Visits presenting the Gospel of Christ! 

[As you Pray for the souls of Ukraine, keep in mind that they are more open to listening and reading tracts than ever!] 

Please lift us up in prayer as Oksana and I are making this trip.  Please pray that the Lord will: (1) keep us safe,  
(2) use us for His glory and (3) use us to help many Ukrainians understand, repent and receive Christ for Salvation. 
(4) Also, Pray that He will show us where we are most needed - We are planning to move back permanently after we 
finish up our furlough this summer. 

February 24th will mark two years since the war began and it keeps getting worse, please pray for the salvation of 
both Ukrainian souls as well as the Russians. 

Pray for Dasha & Vitalick whom we met while passing out tracts in Miami, FL.  They are actually my in-laws’ 
neighbors who recently fled to America from Odessa, Ukraine because their children could (mentally) no longer 
stand hearing all the explosions. 

For the Souls of Ukraine, Richard, Oksana, Elisabeth and David Maher 

Also, Thank you for faithfully praying, supporting and being genuinely concerned for our family, Oksana’s family and 
especially for the souls of Ukraine during this unbelievably heart-breaking time. 

Ukraine 
Lakeside Baptist 

   <=    Church 

Please PRAY for 

The Maher 

Family 
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